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September 2, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Staff, 

 

This letter is to inform you that Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Human Resources Dr. Karen 

Spaulding has been appointed as the Director of Evaluation for the Brockton Public Schools and will be 

resigning from the Milton Public Schools effective September 10, 2021. 

 

Dr. Spaulding has had a highly successful career with the Milton Public Schools, and we have all benefited 

from her knowledge and dedication.  Upon her hire, Dr. Spaulding quickly earned the reputation as being a 

strong leader.  It was only natural when opportunities came up in the district that Dr. Spaulding was everyone’s 

immediate thought.  She served successfully as the Assistant Principal/6-8 Math & Science Coordinator of 

Pierce Middle School before moving on to become the Principal of Cunningham Elementary School.   

Pierce Middle School beckoned her back, and Dr. Spaulding led the Pierce Middle School as its Principal from 

2012-2019 before moving up to Central Office as the Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Human 

Resources.   

 

Dr. Spaulding has been instrumental in the success of the Milton Public Schools.  Her knowledge and 

understanding of data, special education, grant writing, professional development, and the evaluation model 

implemented by DESE are among just a few highlights of her expertise.  Under her direction the district has 

enriched programming for students, supported the social emotional learning for students and staff, and created 

new opportunities in the areas of STEM and literacy initiatives both at the elementary and middle schools.   
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I know you will join me in wishing Dr. Spaulding the best of luck in her new position in the Brockton Public 

Schools  On a personal note, I have had the pleasure working with Dr. Spaulding while at Pierce Middle School 

and then as the Principal of Milton High School and now Superintendent.  I am impressed with her attention to 

detail, professionalism and level of commitment to the students, faculty and staff of the Milton Public Schools.  

 

 

Without a doubt, Dr. Spaulding’s presence will be sorely missed. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
James F. Jette 

Superintendent of Schools   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:   L. Dunn, Human Resources 

 M. Kennedy, Payroll 

 Personnel File 

 


